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CLUB ADVISORY 
No. 31-2025 

 
Please be advised that during the Board Meeting held on May 20, 2025, 
the Board of Directors approved a resolution to increase the Playing Rights 
Annual Assignee Fee to P50,000.00, effective July 1, 2025. 
 
“With effect from July 1, 2025, the new Annual Assignee Fee shall be 
applicable to all new and renewed playing rights lease agreements, and 
to the subsequent periods of the existing agreements that encompass this 
date” 
 
The adjustment reflects the Club’s ongoing efforts to align fees with the 
current share valuation and to support sustained share value appreciation.  
When the P25,000.00 assignee fee was introduced in 2023, the value of a 
Class A share was P2 million.  The current share value has since risen to P4.5 
million, marking a 125% increase. 
 
The new fee structure is consistent with this growth.  It supports our 
continued investment in maintaining and enhancing the Club’s premier 
facilities and services, thereby safeguarding and increasing the long-term 
value of membership. 
 
For any questions or further clarification, please contact the Membership 
Office at 0917-883-4749. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 
The Management 


